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Dear community, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I warmly welcome you to the 2025–2026 academic 

year. We are excited to see our campus come alive once again with the energy and enthusiasm of 

our students and families. 

This year, the Board remains committed to supporting the school’s continuous 

development and long-term growth. We will continue working on ongoing projects while also 

embracing new initiatives that will allow SESO to maintain a competitive academic offering 

aligned with the demands of our times. We are proud to continue strengthening our athletic 

department, making improvements to our physical facilities, and enhancing the benefits and 

support available to our dedicated faculty. 

The Board also operates through several committees, including Audit, Educational 

Programs, Finance, Fundraising, Health and Safety, Human Resources, Sports, Buildings and 

Grounds, and Strategic Planning. We encourage parents interested in participating to contact us at 

sesobod@sesolion.com. 

We are grateful to see returning families and to welcome new ones joining our community. 

Your support and involvement are vital to our success, and we look forward to another inspiring 

and productive school year. 

Warm regards, 
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